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The Centre for Languages (CfL), BRAC University, celebrated the Chinese New Year - the year  
of Ox, on January 23rd, 2009. The guest speaker Counsellor Liu Sanzhen attended the ceremony  

and Professor Jamillur Reza Choudhury, Vice Chancellor of BRAC University resided over the  

occasion. The Academic Coordinator of CfL, Sheikh Shams also conveyed his vote of thanks.  

Both Chinese and Bangla were sung by the students of BRAC University as well as participants  

from the Development Professional Programme (DevPro) at BRAC University. Chinese is the  

first foreign language course offered in BRAC University. This was possible after Lu Min, a  

Chinese Instructor, joined the CfL team.  

 


